
Dear Parents, 
in a few days we will close out the 2021 - 2022 school year.  It has been a year of love, laughter,
social and academic growth and sorrow.  Our students and staff have endured CoVid - 19 and the loss
of loved ones, but they have persevered.  The Atlantic West teachers have endeavored to provide the
best experiences possible for our students.  
We have seen the students grow academically, with many improving their learning gains and making
up for time lost in the latter half of 2020 and the inconsistencies of the 2020 - 2021 school year. We
have seen the students work on their social and interpersonal skills - learning to navigate situations,
collaborate as a group and connect and help each other.  Many of our students arrived at school early
and stayed late for academic camp in order to improve their academic skills; our teachers also invested
in the success of AWE by teaching the before and after school camps, all while keeping up with their
daily responsibilities.   
It is a joint effort between home and school to educate our students and I thank you for partnering
with us as we work together to make sure our students are successful.  
This summer, our campus will receive a much needed facelift as we prepare for the return of our
scholars in August.  As of June 13th, we will begin a 4-day work week - Monday to Thursday and the
office will be open from 7:30 a.m. to 3:00 p.m.  We invite you to contact us during these times for any
information you may need or to register a student.  I highly encourage you to register any new
students prior to the first week of school, this will prevent any delays and you will avoid the last
minute rush.  I wish you and your loved ones a safe and enjoyable summer break. We look forward to
welcoming you back to Atlantic West in August.
Warm Regards,
Shereen R. Reynolds
Principal
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Message From The Principal
https://www.browardschools.com/atlanticwest



Thursday, June  9- Early Release Day @ 12:15 p.m. Last day for Students

Friday, June 10 - Teacher Planning Day -  No School for Students

Thursday, July 28 - iReady access closes

Saturday, August 13, 2022 - Meet Your Teacher - HeadStart, Pre K & Kindergarten - 9:00 a.m. - 10:30

a.m.

Monday, August 15, 2022 - Meet Your Teacher - Grades 1- 5 (Time TBA)

Tuesday, August 16, 2022 - 1st day of 2022 - 2023 School Year

Report Cards will be printed and sent home on the last day of school along with the next

grade level suggested supply list.  

Report Cards and FSA scores may also be accessed via Virtual Counselor and supply lists

will be posted on our school website.

Are you receiving our emails and phone calls?  If not, contact the office to make sure we

have your current contact information.  Information for the new school year will be

provided via Parentlink.
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Important Dates To Remember


